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To, 

The Principal/ Director 

 

Sir, 

 

Sub: Invitation- “A NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON 

ADVANCED TRENDS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE AND 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY”. 

Kindly accept hearty greetings from Geethanjali Institute of 

Science And Technology, Gangavaram. We are immensely delighted 

to inform you that “A NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON 

ADVANCED TRENDS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE AND 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY” is being organized by 

Department of Computer Science & Engineering in association with 

Computer Society of India on 08
th

  October- 2016.  

 We are hereby enclosing the conference brochure for your kind 

reference. 

 I solicit your valuable cooperation by way of encouraging your 

Faculty, Post Graduate and Under Graduate students for participation in 

the conference which will provide a fillip to our efforts in encouraging 

academics and advanced research.  

 

   Thanking you 

                With regards 
 

 

                 (Dr. G. Subba Rao) 
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